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GENIUS PROPERTIES ANNOUNCES THE TERMINATION OF 

LETTER OF INTENT WITH INVESTMENTS TSPL  

June 11, 2015 – Montreal, Quebec– Genius Properties Ltd. (the“Corporation”) (CSE: GNI) 
has terminated the letter of intent  with Investments TSPL Inc. ("TSPL") See press release April 

7. 

The CSE has neither approved nor disapproved the contents of this press release. The CSE does 

not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 

For more information, contact: 

 

Stéphane Leblanc 
President and CEO  

Tel.: (418) 717-2553 

Email: slconcept@hotmail.com 

 

mailto:slconcept@hotmail.com

